
 St. Joseph Parish  

6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   

 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 

stjosephlb.org  

https://stjosephlb.org


Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Office Assistant                       Joyce Castaneda        (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children           Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy                 msanty@verizon.net 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba    

 Religious Education   

(562) 598-0519                 religioused@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)                         michelle@stjosephlb.org 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

OCIA:                 Fred & Susan Whitcraft          fredandsusan2001@yahoo.com  

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                 (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty               (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                    Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer         (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown           (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Marilyn North           (562) 429-8891      

Knights Of Columbus                 Marty Vezzetti                (702) 401-5247 

Engaged Encounter                 Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning            Greg & Beth Gath            (562) 377-5877 

Precious Life Shelter              Cynthia San Jose          csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com 

 Parish Fair                                Conny Frost               sjparishfair@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                      bpax.g4@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissucheck    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

 Book Club                             Mary Anne Silvestri          agoodlife@msn.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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Letter From Our Pastor 
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Dear Parish Family: 

 

Welcome to the last Sunday of the Church Year!  

The entire year culminates in the celebration of 

the Solemnity of Jesus Christ the King of the 

Universe!!  This weekend I’ll continue my homily 

series on How to Pray the Mass as we reflect on 

Part 3 of the Mass – The Liturgy of the Eucharist!  

May Jesus Christ be the King of your life!   

 

Thank you to all who gave to help bring 

Thanksgiving joy to 104 families last weekend.  

Whether you brought a blanket or food or a 

check or helped distribute the gifts to the families 

– thank you! 

 

Remember to mark your calendars and come to 

hear the inspiring Dr. Creasy talk about the “The 

Christmas Story”.  Scroll down to see the flyer for 

further info.   

 

Here are some images of Gratitude: 

All the volunteers who helped with the 

Thanksgiving Distribution of gifts to 104 Families! 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the Church Scotlynn Petra 

Steinhauser! 

 

Welcome to the Church – Maeve Bowman!!  
 
 

Thanksgiving Blessings, 

Msgr. Kevin 
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“Children, let us love not in word or speech  

but in deed and truth.” 1 John 3:18 

 

Thanksgiving Food and Blanket 

Distribution:  THANK YOU for your generous 

support of 104 very grateful families for 

Thanksgiving! An abundant amount of food, 

two or more blankets, blessings and hope were 

provided.   

Dec. 2-3 – Christmas Present Drive: Envelopes 

will be available at Masses for the children of 

families we will support for Christmas: a child’s 

name, age, sex, sizes, and instructions.  Please 

return gifts to the Parish Life Center or church  

by Dec. 10 at 12:30 pm.  

Dec. 16 - Christmas Food and Present 

Distribution:  As a parish community, we will 

support 71 families for Christmas and Easter.  

Can you help us deliver?  So meaningful to 

kids!  Please contact Jill Salinaz (562) 822-7367 

or jmsalinaz@yahoo.com.   

Skip-a-Meal Donations:   Please be especially 

mindful during the holiday season when our 

needs are greatest.  For many fulfilling ways to 

serve, please call Tim Clark (562) 431-4385.   

 

Come and spend an hour with our Lord Jesus 

Christ in the Blessed Sacrament. Experience what 

Catholic author Matthew Kelly calls  

“The Classroom of Silence,”  

and respond to Jesus’ call: “Could you not 

watch with me one hour?” (Matthew 26:40).  

Deacon Tom & Pat Halliwell will lead Eucharistic  

Adoration this Friday, December 1st 

at 8:00 am. 

Movement for a Better World Adoration  
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St. Joseph Grief Support  

Seniors Group 

The next meeting of the St. Joseph Senior Group 

will be on Monday, November 27, in the 

hall.  The activities will begin promptly at 11:00 

am and will include Bingo, many kinds of card 

games, Mexican train, and lots of socializing. 

Bring your brown bag lunch, and coffee, tea, 

water, snacks and cookies will be provided.   

We look forward to seeing all our members and 

any new friends who would like to join us.   

This meeting will be your last chance to make a 

reservation for our Christmas luncheon which 

will be on Monday, December 11.  The cost of 

the luncheon is $10 and must be paid by 

November 26.  Also, we will be collecting hand 

knit blankets and baby/toddler clothing and toys 

for Movement for a Better World.  I hope you 

all have a blessed Thanksgiving, and that you 

will be joining us for our Christmas luncheon. 

Offering support and care  

this holiday season.  

 

Grief support in person session plus video.  

December 12th, Tuesday 9:30 am to 11:30 am 

 in the PLC building.  

(Thes Session is Complimentary) 

 

William (B.I.) Mais 

Funeral Mass at St. Joseph: December 9th at 

10:00 am 

 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let  

perpetual light shine upon them.  

May the souls of all the faithful departed, 

through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

 

~Amen~ 

How do groomers work?  

 

Groomers start by picking out a potential victim, 

often a child who is emotionally vulnerable or 

isolated, or with low self-esteem. Then, 

groomers will start to slowly build a relationship 

— bonding over an alleged shared interest and 

expanding relationships out to build trust with 

the victim’s family and friends. Groomers work 

hard to make themselves appear trustworthy 

and safe, to gain better access to their victims. 

From there, they can isolate their victims and 

perpetrate abuse. For more information, read 

the VIRTUS
® 

 article “The Many Stages of 

Grooming” at lacatholics.org/did-you-know/. 

Safeguard The Children 

In Memoriam  

November 26, 2023               Page  8 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flacatholics.org%2Fdid-you-know%2F&data=05%7C01%7CDBenavides%40la-archdiocese.org%7C0a3e1a1c2e094ccc805e08dbc4e455ef%7Ca90c3e256ce644bca7ca47ee2af06f3f%7C0%7C0%7C638320257189619018%7CUnknown%7CT


Book Club 

 

Our next Zoom meeting is Wednesday, January 

17th at 7pm. We will discuss:  

American Dirt by Jeanine Cummins 

 

(Please note the date change) 

 

 

Intensely suspenseful and deeply humane, this 

novel makes migrants seeking to cross the  

southern U.S. border indelibly individual.” 

―Kirkus Reviews 

 

“Both a moral compass and a riveting read. I 

couldn’t put it down. I’ll never stop thinking 

about it.” 

-Ann Patchett, #1 New York Times bestselling 

author  

 

All are welcome! 

For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com  
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